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Please check with your child’s 

teacher for St. Valentine’s 

Day party details. 

  SJS will have noon dismissal 

on February 7th and no school on 

February 8th-9th 
 

 
Happy Birthday 

           Ms. Margarita 28th 

  Tax Statements: If you need a copy of your 

2023 childcare expenses for tax purposes, please 

go to MyProCare.com and set up your account to 

print them off. Let the office know if you have 

any questions. 

 SJS  Spring Break is 

March 11-15 We will have sign ups in 

the foyer. Please sign up no later than 

February 25th. 

 

 

Director’s Corner 
Why is birth to age 3 so important? 

The early years of a child’s life are 

very important for later health and 

development. One of the main reasons is 

how fast the brain grows starting before 

birth and continuing into early childhood. 

Although the brain continues to develop 

and change into adulthood, the first 8 

years can build a foundation for future 

learning, health and life success. 

https://www.cdc.gov/ 
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